
PhD ORIENTATION 

The School of economics held its orientation for Doctor of Philosophy in Economics students on 28th 
August 2015. 

The need to have quality work was emphasized by the School’s Post Graduate Advisor Prof. Mwega. 

The School Director thanked the students for choosing University of Nairobi School of Economics. 

One of the teaching staff present Prof. Kulundu motivated the students to finish their studies on time 
and go and apply learnt skills in building the country. 

The Associate Director explained the duration of the course while Jasper Okelo emphasized on good  
Co-operate governance  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


